
 

 

7th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Evening Open Forum 
 
I would like to invite you to an open parent forum on Wednesday 20th March at 6:00pm. 

The purpose of this termly event is for you to come along with questions, thoughts and ideas. 

This is for me to get a sense of what’s going well and what we can do to improve. I’m hoping 

the fact that we are doing this in the evening will allow for more of you to attend. 

 

If you would like to attend the open forum please complete the reply slip below so that we can 

get an idea of numbers. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Evening Open Forum 
 
Child’s Name:____________________________________________ Class:________________ 
 
 
I would like to attend the Evening Open Forum on Wednesday 20th March [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):_____________________________________ Date:_________________ 
 
 


